
OAP coffee mornings 
Every Tuesday in the Community Hall

Join us for a coffee and social morning every Tuesday 
from 9:30am till 12pm.

Family fun day 
Everyone is invited to join in the fun 
at a special community event on the 
estate this July. There will be fun 
activities for all ages, plus music 
and free refreshments. 

Volunteers needed…
if you can spare time to help 
set up and run the fun day 
please get in touch. You’ll be 
making a big difference to 
your local neighbourhood.

Summer 
FUN!
Get ready for a fun-packed summer with our 
special activities just for Arden TMO residents. 
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North and South Arden 

TMO News
Welcome to our 

new look newsletter... 
packed with useful updates about 

how we work to improve the quality 
of life for all our residents and ensure that 

you are proud to call the 
Arden Estate home. 

In this issue find out about our upcoming 
events, meet our newest staff member 

and discover how you can get
 involved with the TMO to make 

your voice heard. 
Saturday 
19 July 
2025

FREE!

FREE!

Coach trip to Brighton 
Escape the city for a day by the seaside 
this summer on our coach trip to Brighton. 
Wander through the famous lanes, enjoy
the amusements on the pier or simply 
relax on the beach with an ice cream. 

Reserve your seat on the coach for just 
£5 per person. Pop into the TMO office 
or get in touch to book your place.

Saturday 
9 August 

2025

We want to further develop our 
great sense of community here on
the Arden Estate by organising more 
events to bring neighbours together. 
Please let us know if you have a suggestion for a 
social activity that you think local people would enjoy.

GOT AN 
IDEA?



Come along to our AGM 
Find out more about how the TMO works, our previous 
successes and plans for the future at our AGM on 
Wednesday 1 October 2025. 
Look out for more
 details nearer 
the time.

Residents are at the very heart of Arden TMO and we offer lots of ways 
for you to get involved and influence how the housing service is run.

Ways to have your say

Become a member of the TMO
All residents of Arden Estate can become a member of the TMO 
which costs just 10p. As a member you can attend our AGM to have 
your say on important decisions such as helping to decide how 
your rent money is spent. 

Volunteer 
as a Board 
member
We are looking for more local residents 
to volunteer as Board members. This 
is a fantastic opportunity to represent 
your neighbours and ensure our 
services genuinely meet local needs 
(plus you will develop useful skills 
and experience to enhance your CV). 
No experience is necessary, we will 
provide any training you need. All we 
ask is that you can commit to attending 
monthly meetings and want to work 
with us to make this neighbourhood an 
even better place to live.

GET IN
TOUCH

North & South Arden TMO
Pop into the TMO office: 16a Malcolm House, London N1 6PH 
Call us: 020 7739 7075  |  Email: info@ardentmo.com  |  Visit: www.ardentmo.com

Meet Our 
New Housing 
Officer Derek Gill
We’re excited to welcome Derek Gill as our new Housing Officer. 
Derek brings a wealth of experience in housing and community 
support, and he’s passionate about making a real difference. 
With his expertise and commitment, we’re confident he’ll help 
us improve the services we provide to residents and ensure 
everyone feels heard, supported, and valued. Please join 
us in giving Derek a warm welcome!
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Discuss any concerns, questions or 
suggestions about the housing service 
with our Board members during a drop 
in session on Tuesday 24 June 2025 at 
6.30pm in the community hall.

Talk directly 
to our Board 
members


